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September has arrived bringing cooler temperatures as the days are getting a little shorter. With 

the monsoon rains from July and warmer temperatures in August, Pythium hit the golf course, 

fairways and collars. What is Pythium? Pythium-induced root rot is a common crop disease 

which affects turf grass. What causes Pythium? The fungus thrives in waterlogged, poorly 

drained grass. Alkaline (pH over 7) soil with high levels of nitrogen and low levels of calcium. 

How do you treat Pythium? Improve drainage, increase mowing height as feasible to reduce plant 

stress and manage the thatch layer to allow for proper water penetration into the soil. Irrigate as 

needed according to evapotranspiration rates. We ordered a new Aerator for the Club to assist 

with eliminating the Pythium. Aerification is the process by which holes are put into the turf to 

allow air to be able to get into the soil beneath the grass. This aeration process is needed when the 

soil beneath the surface of the turf becomes compacted. When the soil is compacted, the grass 

roots struggle to breathe. Aerification helps with not only drainage, but it also improves turf grass 

conditions that leads to better playing conditions. Thank you in advance for your patience as we 

have addressed this issue and are moving to get it corrected.   

 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Root_rot


 
 

Congratulations to Cooper Wrobel, our Assistant Golf Professional. On August 26th Cooper 

passed the PGA P.A.T playing test beating the 36-Hole target score. Cooper will now register to 

start testing for his PGA Membership.  
 

 
 

Chris Gregory has accepted another golf professional assistantôs position. Weôd like to thank 

Chris for his time at Prescott Golf Club and wish him well in becoming a PGA professional.  
 

ñPick-a-Brickò Fundraising Event 
 

 
 

Have you heard about the ñPick-a-Brickò Fundraising Event? For $100, you receive a 6òx9ò Brick 

which you will be able to personalize. Once the Brick is finished, it will be placed on the soon to 

be built entrance to the practice putting green. Thanks to Member, Jim Baber for organizing and 

spearheading this. 

 

Brick fundraising information, forms and a sample of the Bricks are located in the Golf Shop. For 

more information, please call (928) 772-8984. 



 
 

Please Welcome NEW Members to Prescott Golf Club 

 

¶ James Sterling 

¶ Arron Gomez 

 
 

   Friendly reminder month statement payment is Net 15-day terms and be paid in full. 

 
 

Cart signs have been placed in front of the greens about 15-20 yards directing carts to 

cart path. We are asking ALL Members and Guests to PLEASE follow the signs and 

not drive golf carts up next to the greens. Please keep all four tires on the cart path on 

ALL Tee Boxes and Greens to help keep our course in excellent shape. Thank you in 

advance for your cooperation.  

 

 

With the increase in number of rounds being played, PGC is now requesting two players per PGC 

cart.  If you would like to have a PGC cart all to yourself, cost is $12. 

 

 

The PGC Liquor License does not allow persons to bring alcoholic beverages onto Prescott Golf 

Club property. ALL alcoholic beverages MUST be purchased at Redwoods Grill, Chip Shots, 

from the Beverage Cart or the Pro Shop. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  
 

 
 

    



 



 


